MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

HON. KIM REYNOLDS GOVERNOR

HON. PAUL D. PATE SECRETARY OF STATE

HON. ROB SAND AUDITOR OF STATE

HON. ROBY SMITH TREASURER OF STATE

HON. MIKE. NAIG SECRETARY OF AGRICULTURE

Executive Council of Iowa

CAPITOL BUILDING DES MOINES, IOWA 50319 PHONE: 515 281-5368

July 7, 2025

Accounting Department Office of the Treasurer Lucas Building 321 E 12th Street Des Moines, IA, 50319

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on today's date, approved Department of Administrative Services request for a supplemental emergency allocation in the amount of \$90.00. This brings the total allocation to \$2,148.50. On January 27, 2025, Vehicle #98 was damaged by a raccoon. Request was to cover repair costs.

This represents full and final payment and this allocation will be closed.

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA

Kristi Onstot

Kristi Onstot Executive Secretary

cc: Adam Steen, Director, Department of Administrative Services
DAS Fleet Services, Risk
Matt Bender, Department of Management
Heather Hackbarth, Department of Management